Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome our new Westwood Family; we are really looking forward to meeting you – our littlest Westwood family members!

Our Nursery Team have worked hard and waited for more guidance to offer you something more appropriate and special for your child given they are in Nursery, and you haven’t had the normal transition process. For some of your children, it will be the first time at Westwood. As you know we are ‘Meeting and Greeting you’ when you arrive at Westwood due to Covid restrictions.

As we haven’t be able to do our normal transition sessions, we thought it would be wonderful if you would like to share their first couple of mornings and ‘Stay and Play’ with them. 

On the Monday & Tuesday of your child’s first week, you are invited to ‘Stay and Play’ with your child for approximately ½ hour to help them settle in, if you would like to or are able to do so.  It is your choice and optional. 😊
Please wait near the small silver gate on Tabernacle Street at 9am on your child’s first day. Our Westwood Team will accompany you on site to meet us at the double green gates. We will take you around to the Nursery building. If you have a child in Reception class, one of our team will wait for you at the small silver gate to accompany you on site 😊
We hope our invitation will be an opportunity for you to see their new surroundings, for our children to see their friends, meet their new teachers and to explore their new learning environment. There will be a variety of activities set up for the children to access and explore with their friends. It will give the staff a chance to interact with the children and to answer any questions you may have about your child’s new class before you leave them with us. We will accompany you off site and meet you at the double gates at 11.25am for your pick-up at 11.30am.
Please be assured that our environment will be set up to ensure safe social distancing between staff, parents and children. We ask that only 1 parent per pupil come on site for the Monday and Tuesday sessions of your child’s first week. If your Nursery child has younger siblings and if you choose to stay and play, we ask they are cared for at home. 

After the first couple of days of your child’s first week, we would still request that it is one adult per Nursery child, and younger siblings can come on site in a pram or carrier. The times will be 9am to 11.30am - you will be accompanied on site from 9am for drop off, and on pick from 11.25 for the 11.30am collection. To avoid congestion in all areas, please arrive and leave promptly and observe 2m distancing on and around the school site. 
We are so looking forward to seeing you all and starting your child’s journey together!
Mrs Ryan and the Early Years Team
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